James Ure

I have property in Madera Canyon which would be effected by the blowing dust from the
processing of the ore and exposed tailings of the Copper World mine. My concerns are primarily
health related. I feel that Class I permit would better ensure my health and that of my neighbors.

[ urge you to reject the proposed air-pollution permit for the Copper World mine. As it's currently
drafted, the proposed permit does little to ensure the mine protects our air or environment. At a
minimum you must require the Copper World mine to obtain a Class I permit. A Class I permit is
necessary so that the mine is *always* accountable for limiting its air pollution and protecting the
environment — no exceptions.



